Office of the Director
79 Garden Street

Cambridge, Massachusetts

UNIVERSITY

HARVARD

02138-1499

Phone: 617-495-2601 • Fax: 617-496-4677 PRESS

13 June 1995

Professor David G. Roskies 375 Riverside Drive, 4D New York, NY 10025

Dear Professor Roskies,

Advance copies of your book, A
BRIDGE OF LONGING: THE LOST ART OF
YIDDISH STORYTELLING, have arrived, and
a copy will be on its way to you
shortly. I'd like to take this
opportunity to offer my congratulations
and best wishes for your book's success.
We're delighted to have your work for
our list, and hope that we'll be able to
collaborate again in the future.

This will not, of course, be your last letter from us. Paul Adams, our marketing director, will be writing you shortly with the highlights of our plans for promoting and selling your book.

Sincerely,

William P. Sisler